
  

 

     

  

 October 17, 2024  

  

Dear Valued Customer:  

Baldor Specialty Foods Inc. has a strong commitment to food safety and customer 
satisfaction.   

We have learned that Church Brothers Farm issued a voluntary recall of iceless green 
onions due to possible contamination with Salmonella. The product information is as 
follows:  

GREEN ONIONS ICELESS GS1 Lot # CB-272378, Julian Date 269: 
Green Onion Iceless 4X2lb Reg Church Brothers Mexico 

We understand that news like this can be concerning, and we want to assure you that 
Baldor Specialty Foods is NOT AFFECTED by this recall. Our green onion supply remains 
safe.  

If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our Food 
Safety Department at (718) 860-9100 or email us at 
FoodSafetyCompliance@baldorfood.com.  

Sincerely,  
Randolph Paling,   
Food Safety &Compliance Director   

  

 


